CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF PORTSMOUTH PLANNING COMMISSION NOVEMBER 9, 2023 – REGULAR MEETING

The Charter Township of Portsmouth Planning Commission held an extra meeting, scheduled at October meeting, on Thursday, November 9, 2023, in the township hall at 1711 W. Cass Ave. Rd. Bay City, Michigan.

Chairman Pett called the meeting to order at 5:30 p.m.

Present: B. Pett, Meagher, Gies, Brandt, VanDriessche and P. Pett. Commissioner Krzysiak arrived at 5:53.

Motion by Brandt and supported by B. Pett to approve the agenda. Motion carried. SPICER:

Mike Daly-Martin was here to review the responses we received from the Master Plan Survey. We received almost 500. Most of the responses were done electronically.

Mike's next step is to make a list of goals and objectives based on the feedback from the survey and bring it back to the Commission for review and possible approval next month.

Public comments were heard from Supervisor Pawlak regarding the required 5-year reviews of the Master Plan.

Motion by Brandt and supported by B. Pett to approve the minutes of the 10-12-2023 meeting. Motion carried.

Ken DeWyse reported that he issued only one permit since the last meeting. Joe DeWyse reviewed his report. (attached)

Motion by Krzysiak and supported by Gies that the meeting be adjourned. Motion carried.

The meeting adjourned at 6:15 p.m.

Paul Pett, Chairman

Judy F. Bukowski, Recording Secretary